TATTVA
SCHOOL
Managed by Pearsan

CIR/29/19-20 Date: 28.08.2019

Dear Parents,
Greetings to you!

Kindly note that 30t August, 2019, Friday will be a holiday (Non Participants).
As School will be hosting “Tirangaa” an Interschool Event.
2nd September, 2019, Monday will be a holiday on account of Gowri Ganesha Festival.

Teacher’s day Celebration will be on 5t September, 2019, Thursday, it will be half day for all grades from
Nursery to Grade 10.

Best Regards
Principal
Tattva School




